
Dear IBS users, 

 

On 12 November 2018 a new version of the IBS application will be commissioned which will bring a 

significant change into the way users log in. Please pay attention to the following information. 

 

From 12 November 2018 forward, the Single Sign On for AIS Applications service – http://id.rlp.cz 

(hereinafter referred to as the “Single Sign On”) – will be used to log in. This service will make it 

possible to share a single user account among different AIS web applications. Currently the “Single Sign 

On” is used by the LARS application, in the future AisView and other applications will join it. Users who 

use more than one AIS application will no longer have to remember different user names and passwords 

for each of these applications. 

 

As of 12 November 2018 your current login credentials will no longer work. Login will only be possible 

using a Single Sign On service account, which you can create in advance by clicking the following link: 

https://id.rlp.cz/simplesaml/module.php/AIM/register.php. Users who already have a “Single Sign On” 

account do not have to register again. They will simply be using this account to log in to IBS from 12 

November 2018 on. 

 

For your current IBS user settings (including FPL templates) to be preserved after this change, it is 

necessary to create a new or edit an existing user account in the “Single Sign On” by 11 November 

2018 at the latest and in this account set the same e-mail address you currently have in IBS. 

Otherwise your user account will be considered a new account, therefore without FPL templates. 

 

We would also like to bring your attention to the fact that, starting on the day of IBS transition to the 

“Single Sign On”, your username, name, surname, e-mail and mobile phone number from the “Single 

Sign On” will be shared automatically with the IBS whenever you log in. 

 

In order to implement above mentioned changes the IBS application will be out of order on 12 

November 2018. We apologize for the inconvenience and believe that the new way of logging in will 

make your usage of AIS applications easier. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 
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